
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

In an effort to make the port premises a much safer place for both employees and visitors, the 

Seychelles Port Authority (SPA), has taken a decision to enact stricter controls regarding the use 

of personal protective equipment (PPE) within its facilities. 

Ports are hazardous environments, where accidents are likely to occur at any time. Although 

controlling measures are being taken, there are still chances of accidents and incidents occurring 

inside a port. 

In this light, the SPA is applying the following measures effective as from Monday 20th March 

2023.  

No person will be allowed to enter the port premises, unless suitably dressed as stated below: 

1. Shoes covering the toes. This is applicable for both men and women and need not to be 

safety shoes. However, such shoes should not hamper the movement of any person 

during an emergency evacuation. 

2. Suitable attire. It is preferable to wear uniforms at all times if representing an 

organisation.  

3. No flip flops, slippers and open toe sandals will be allowed within the port limits. 

4. Safety high visibility vest or jacket should be worn at all times while accessing the port 

facilities and when moving outside of administrative buildings. 

The SPA management counts on your support to comply with the above measures.  

 


